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Science Again Shows Landfill is in Managed State 
  
BRIDGETON, MO (March 30, 2018) -- The Bridgeton Landfill team announced today the 
latest site data which further reinforce that the site remains in a managed state. The March 
2018 report to State regulators involves over 5,000 data points collected during the month of 
February. The science provides further affirmation that the subsurface reaction remains isolated 
to a portion of the South Quarry. Analyzing landfill gas composition, surface settlement, 
wellhead temperatures, and subsurface temperatures, the report also demonstrates conditions 
in the Landfill’s North Quarry remain stable.   

For over four years, the Landfill team has submitted detailed monthly reports to State 
regulators. These submissions add to the volumes of publicly available data. The March 2018 
report as well as past reports are available at: http://www.bridgetonlandfill.com/official-
reports. 

Weekly Work Update 
In the past week, the Landfill team conducted routine operations and maintenance on the site’s 
gas and liquids management systems. Treated liquids continue to be discharged directly to the 
Metropolitan St. Louis Sewer District. The team also continues to perform construction work on 
a dedicated first responders’ entrance. 
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